
UNITED STATES

   NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
    REGION I

475 ALLENDALE ROAD
KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406-1415 

March 23, 2004

MEMORANDUM TO: Michael T. Lesar, Chief
Rules and Directives Branch
Division of Administrative Services, ADM

FROM: John D. Kinneman, Chief /RA/
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch 2
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety, Region I

SUBJECT: PUBLICATION IN FEDERAL REGISTER OF AVAILABILITY OF
ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT AND FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT
IMPACT

Attached is an original signed copy of a Federal Register notice announcing an Availability of an

Environmental Assessment and Finding of No Significant Impact related to issuance of an

Amendment to U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission License No. 29-00139-02, Docket No.

03005222, issued to E.R. Squibb & Sons, Incorporated.  Four copies of the Notice and a

diskette containing an electronic version of the notice are also attached.  Please transmit the

Notice to the Office of the Federal Register for publication.

Attachments:
1.  Signed original FRN
2.  Four (4) copies of FRN
3.  Diskette

License No.: 29-00139-02
Docket No.: 03005222
Control No.: 133846

File Name: A:\ERSquibbFRN.wpd

Contact: Donna M. Janda
(610) 337-5371
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